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Comments:    It is crucial that we protect our National Forest for future generations.  I am writing to request

serious consideration of the High Country Conservation Advocates (HCCA)  recommendations regarding the

revised forest plan for GMUG national forest area.  

 

The final plan for (Alternative B?) must include significantly more wilderness recommendations.

Less emphasis on logging and more on conservation.

More protection for the diversity of imperiled species that occupy the GMUG area.

 

Thank you

 

 


